
Dear Parents, 

This week we will be doing a unit on Collections.  We are SO excited, but we could use some help from home.  Please 

take a minute to review the themes for Wednesday/Thursday and send the necessary items to school with your 

child if at all possible so that they will get the most out of this unit. 

Wednesday: We will be sharing our own collection – children may bring a simple collection from home to 

share with their classmates.   

Thursday: Create an edible class collection – Please send the zip-lock baggie back to school with your child – 

filled with some type of cereal your child likes.  Please do not send any cereal with nuts, as we area 

nut-free school.  

Thanks! 

Miss Sam  


